
 

 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

Northcross Group Expands Security Team 

Portland, Maine, August 4, 2014 – Northcross Group (NCG) recently hired Andrew Normandeau as its 
newest addition to the Information Security team.  

Mr. Normandeau just completed a Bachelor of Science degree in Computer Science/Information 
Assurance at Norwich University in Northfield, VT.  During his studies, Mr. Normandeau worked on 
programming, digital forensics, network security, as well as business law and statistics.  He joins NCG 
from an engagement with Booz Allen supporting the U.S. Army on a project in Panama City, FL. 

Mr. Normandeau is in the process of relocating to Maine from New Hampshire and will be working out 
of the Portland office.   

Northcross Group (NCG) is an integration and security firm with offices in Portland, Maine and Arlington, 
Virginia. NCG delivers highly complex initiatives bridging between technology and business to maximize 
ROI, ensure security, and compliance in highly regulated environments.  NCG provides system and 
security services in the public and private sectors including healthcare, financial services, energy, and 
manufacturing.  For more information about NCG, please visit www.northcrossgroup.com. 
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